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Report on activity.
The Symposium on Quantum Information took place at the Royal Danish Academy of Sciences and Letters in Copenhagen, November 18-19, 2005. It had 75 participants, predominantly Ph.D. students and post docs, and a series of high level lectures were offered by 
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on topics ranging from fundamental concepts in quantum information theory to experimental implementation of protocols with cold atoms and ions for entanglement generation and quantum computing.

The Symposium was a great success with ample time for questions and disussions with the speakers in connection with their talks and in the breaks for coffee and meals.

The symposium dinner took place at the Niels Bohr Institute, where many participants used the opportunity to visit Niels Bohr’s office, which is today a museum site, and many participants extended their visit to Copenhagen by a few days to visit the Quantum Optics and Cold Atoms laboratories at the University of Copenhagen. 

The meeting was supported by the Royal Danish Academy, the Carlsberg Foundation, the Danish National Research Foundation, and by the ESF (through the QUDEDIS programme), to whom we express our acknowledgements.
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